
School Board Meeting
Good evening everyone I apologize for not being able to attend any of the summer school

board meetings. I am excited to see all your beautiful faces at the next school board meeting and

until then I hope you remain well. Unfortunately I dont have much to report on, but once the

school year starts up these reports will be better.

Report:

● To begin, Denfeld had our fall preseason sports meeting where our fall athletes were

informed on tryouts, first practice, and eligibility.

● Denfled Freshman Orientation is September 1st where students will be introduced to

school officals and learn more about how their time will be at Denfled.

● Our Black Student Association had their first board meeting on August 1st. They

disscussed their upcoming plans for this school year.

Thank you for your time and I look forward to meeting with you all soon!


